Attachment 1



From: Aaron B. Tucker

To: "Puplampu, William"
Cc: Emily Schilling; LeDoux, Erica
Subject: RE: Request for Meeting — Harvest’s Title V Renewal Applications
Date: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 9:41:03 AM
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QOakley Hayes from Harvest will join. Please send an invite to Oakley.Hayes@harvestmidstream.com .
Thanks.

Aaron Tucker

Associate, Holland & Hart LLP
555 17th Street, Suite 3200, Denver, CO 80202

T303.295.8369 F 303.975.5354 M 202.527.1176
HOLLAND&HART. W

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message is confidential and may be privileged. If you believe that this email has been sent to you in
error, please reply to the sender that you received the message in error; then please delete this e-mail.

From: Puplampu, William <puplampu.william@epa.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, September 13,2022 9:19 AM

To: Aaron B. Tucker <ABTucker@hollandhart.com>

Cc: Emily Schilling <ECSchilling@hollandhart.com>; LeDou, Erica <LeDoux.Erica@epa.gov>
Subject: RE: Request for Meeting — Harvest's Title V Renewal Applications

EPA participants will be Cynthia Kaleri, Erica LeDoux and Jonathon Yoon and myself. Please advise
who will be on the call on your side.
William

From: Aaron B. Tucker <ABTucker@hollandhart.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 10:00 AM
To: Puplampu, William <puplampu.william .gov

Cc: Emily Schilling <ECSchilling@hollandhart.com>; LeDoux, Erica <LeDoux.Erica@epa.gov>
Subject: RE: Request for Meeting — Harvest’s Title V Renewal Applications

Mr. Puplampu,

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Emily and | are available at 11 am CT/10 am MT today
for a call. Also, can you please advise us of who all from EPA will be on the call? We look forward to

talking soon. Thanks.

Aaron
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Aaron Tucker

Associate, Holland & Hart LLP

555 17th Street, Suite 3200, Denver, CO 80202
T 303.295.8369 F 303.975.5354 M 202.527.1176

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message is confidential and may be privileged. If you believe that this email has been sent to you in
error, please reply to the sender that you received the message in error; then please delete this e-mail.

From: Puplampu, William <puplampu.william@epa.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 8:18 AM

To: Aaron B. Tucker <ABTucker@hollandhart.com>
Cc: Emily Schilling <ECSchilling@hollandhart.com>; LeDoux, Erica <LeDoux.Erica@epa.gov>
Subject: RE: Request for Meeting — Harvest’s Title V Renewal Applications

Mr Tucker
Per your request, | am proposing a Teams call at either 11am or 1pm today. Please advise as to your

preference and | will send out the invitations shortly.

William

From: Aaron B. Tucker <ABTucker@hollandhart.com>
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 4:06 PM
To: Puplampu, William <puplampu.william .gov

Cc: Emily Schilling <ECSchilling@hollandhart.com>; LeDoux, Erica <LeDoux.Erica@epa.gov>
Subject: RE: Request for Meeting — Harvest’s Title V Renewal Applications
Dear Mr. Puplampu,

Thank you for the response. Look forward to talking soon.

Aaron

Aaron Tucker

Associate, Holland & Hart LLP

555 17th Street, Suite 3200, Denver, CO 80202
T 303.295.8369 F 303.975.5354 M 202.527.1176

HOLLAND&HART. PN
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message is confidential and may be privileged. If you believe that this email has been sent to you in
error, please reply to the sender that you received the message in error; then please delete this e-mail.

From: Puplampu, William <puplampu.william .gov
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Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 2:08 PM

To: Aaron B. Tucker <ABTucker@hollandhart.com>
Cc: Emily Schilling <ECSchilling@hollandhart.com>; LeDoux, Erica <LeDoux.Erica@epa.gov>

Subject: RE: Request for Meeting — Harvest’s Title V Renewal Applications

Dear Mr Tucker:

| am in receipt of your request of your request for a meeting. | am currently conferring with
management. We will be in touch as soon as these deliberations are complete. Thanks
William B. Puplampu

From: Aaron B. Tucker <ABTucker@hollandhart.com>
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 3:00 PM
To: Puplampu, William <puplampu.william 80V

Cc: Emily Schilling <ECSchilling@hollandhart.com>

Subject: RE: Request for Meeting — Harvest’s Title V Renewal Applications

Dear Mr. Puplampu,

Following up on our email and voicemail regarding Harvest’s Title V applications. This is an urgent
matter for our client and we would appreciate the opportunity to discuss as soon as possible. Please

let us know when we can set up a time to talk. We are free this afternoon. Thanks.

Aaron

Aaron Tucker

Associate, Holland & Hart LLP

555 17th Street, Suite 3200, Denver, CO 80202
T 303.295.8369 F 303.975.5354 M 202.527.1176

HOLLAND&HART. W

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message is confidential and may be privileged. If you believe that this email has been sent to you in
error, please reply to the sender that you received the message in error; then please delete this e-mail.

From: Aaron B. Tucker

Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 8:52 AM

To: 'puplampu.william@epa.gov' <puplampu.william@epa.gov>

Cc: Emily Schilling <ECSchilling@hollandhart.com>

Subject: Request for Meeting — Harvest’s Title V Renewal Applications

Dear Mr. Puplampu,

Emily Schilling and | would like to request a meeting at your earliest possible convenience to discuss
the attached letters our client Harvest Four Corners, LLC (Harvest) recently received regarding its
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Title V renewal applications. Harvest has worked diligently to respond to EPA’s multiple requests for
additional information and is therefore very concerned about EPA’s letter stating that it will not re-
issue the renewals.

We appreciate your attention to this matter and look forward to hearing from you shortly. Thanks.

Aaron

Aaron Tucker
Associate, Holland & Hart LLP
555 17th Street, Suite 3200, Denver, CO 80202

T 303.295.8369 F 303.975.5354 M 202.527.1176
HOLLAND&HART. WS
= invis

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message is confidential and may be privileged. If you believe that this email has been sent to you in
eror, please reply to the sender that you received the message in error; then please delete this e-mail.
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From: Aaron B. Tucker
To: "Kaleri, Cynthia"

Cc: Nance, Earthea; McGuire, James; Puplampu, William; LeDoux, Erica; trjones@harvestmidstream.com;
akley.H harvestmidstream.com; Emily Schilling
Subject: RE: Harvest Four Comers, LLC - Los Mestenios Compressor Station Facility Part 71 Permit Renewal - Response to
September 8, 2022 Letter
Date: Friday, September 16, 2022 2:01:21 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Cynthia,

Thank you for your acknowledgement. We wanted to make EPA aware that Harvest has suspended
operations at its Los Mestenios Compressor Station Facility, resulting in financial and logistical
impacts not only to Harvest, but also its customers and their royalty owners, including the Jicarilla
Apache Nation. Given the urgency of this matter, we would appreciate a prompt response from EPA.

Thank you.

Aaron

Aaron Tucker

Associate, Holland & Hart LLP

555 17th Street, Suite 3200, Denver, CO 80202
T 303.295.8369 F 303.975.5354 M 202.527.1176

HOLLAND&HART. WS

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message is confidential and may be privileged. If you believe that this email has been sent to you in
error, please reply to the sender that you received the message in error; then please delete this e-mail.

From: Kaleri, Cynthia <kaleri.cynthia@epa.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 9:28 AM

To: Aaron B. Tucker <ABTucker@hollandhart.com>

Cc: Nance, Earthea <Nance.Earthea@epa.gov>; McGuire, James <McGuire.James@epa.gov>;
Puplampu, William <puplampu.william@epa.gov>; LeDoux, Erica <LeDoux.Erica@epa.gov>;
triones@harvestmidstream.com; Oakley.Hayes@harvestmidstream.com; Emily Schilling
<ECSchilling@hollandhart.com>

Subject: RE: Harvest Four Corners, LLC - Los Mestenios Compressor Station Facility Part 71 Permit
Renewal - Response to September 8, 2022 Letter

Hello Mr. Tucker,

This e-mail is merely acknowledging receipt of your letter at this time for the Los Mestenios Facility’s
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perspective on permitting status. Thank you,

Cynthia J. Kaleri

Chief, Air Permits Section (ARPE)

Air Permits Monitoring & Grants Branch
Air and Radiation Division

214-665-6772 (office phone)

From: Aaron B. Tucker <ABTucker@hollandhart.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 10:58 PM

To: Kaleri, Cynthia <kaleri.cynthi .gov

Cc: Nance, Earthea <Nance.Earthea@epa.gov>; McGuire, James <McGuire.James@epa.gov>;
Puplampu, William <puplampu.william @epa.gov>; LeDoux, Erica <LeDoux.Erica a.gov>;
trjiones@harvestmidstream.com; Oakley.Hayes@harvestmidstream.com; Emily Schilling
<ECSchilling@hollandhart.com>; Aaron B. Tucker <ABTucker@hollandhart.com>

Subject: Harvest Four Corners, LLC - Los Mestenios Compressor Station Facility Part 71 Permit
Renewal - Response to September 8, 2022 Letter

Dear Ms. Kaleri:

On behalf of Harvest Four Corners, LLC (“Harvest”), attached pleased find Harvest’s Response to
EPA’s September 8, 2022 Letter entitled “Part 71 Permit Renewal Status for Harvest Four Corners,
LLC Los Mestenios Compressor Station Facility, Permit Number R6FOP-NM-04-R2.”

We appreciate your attention to this matter and respectfully request a prompt response.

Aaron

Aaron Tucker

Associate, Holland & Hart LLP
555 17th Street, Suite 3200, Denver, CO 80202

T 303.295.8369 F 303.975.5354 M 202.527.1176
HOLLAND&HART. PN
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message is confidential and may be privileged. If you believe that this email has been sent to you in
error, please reply to the sender that you received the message in error; then please delete this e-mail.
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From: P illi

To: Emil hillin
Cc: Aaron B. Tucker; LeDoux, Erica
Subject: RE: Harvest Title V Renewal Application
Date: Monday, September 19, 2022 11:38:50 AM
Attachments: image001.png

image002.pngq

image003.png

image004.png

image005.png

image006.pna
Ms Schilling

EPA is currently engaged in reviewing Tuesday’s correspondence from you. We are committed to
providing a prompt response and are working diligently to that end.

Thanks

William

From: Emily Schilling <ECSchilling@hollandhart.com>

Sent: Friday, September 16, 2022 12:24 PM

To: Puplampu, William <puplampu.william@epa.gov>

Cc: Aaron B. Tucker <ABTucker@hollandhart.com>

Subject: Harvest Title V Renewal Application

Mr. Puplampu,

I hope you are well. | am just checking in to see if there is anything further that EPA needs from
Harvest at this juncture, and to get a sense of where EPA is in the process of reviewing Tuesday’s
correspondence?

Thanks and best regards,

Emily

Emily C. Schilling

Partner, Holland & Hart LLP

222 S Main Street, Suite 2200, Salt Lake City UT 84101
T 801.799.5753 M 202.725.0528

HOLLAND&HART. ™
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message is confidential and may be privileged. If you believe that this email has been sent to you in
error, please reply to the sender that you received the message in error; then please delete this e-mail.
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